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After School Activities 

We are happy to have taken into account your feedback regarding the 
after school activities.  This helped us reconsider the schedule, as 
shown here: 

Day Grade Activity 

Monday 

1 to 9  Football (boys) 

Drama (boys & girls) 

Music (boys & girls) 

4 & 5 English (by invitation only) 

Tuesday            

4 & 5 Math Support (by invitation only) 

6 English Exam Preparation 

6 Math Exam Preparation 

6 Science Exam Preparation 

7 English & Math Support (by invitation only) 

8 & 9 Exam Preparation (English, Math, Science) 

Wednesday 

4 to 9 Football (boys) 

Fitness Club (girls) 

1 to 9 Music (boys & girls) 

Drama (boys & girls) 

** Kindly note that if your son/daughter is going to partake in an after school activity 

you will need to arrange private transportation. 
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Student Council 

FOS student council elections took place earlier last week. 
Nominees were fully active engaging with their classmates ex-
plaining their aspirations for the student council. The selection 
process of the candidates counted these criteria which nomi-
nees have to demonstrate:  

 To be friendly 

 To be responsible 

 To have good communication skills 

 To be committed 

 To be able to cooperate 

  Have good behaviour 

All candidates who put themselves forward for the elections 
done extremely well and should be proud of themselves re-
gardless of the results. Congratulations to students who won 
the elections! Good luck to the new members of the student 
council!  
 



Yours In Education,  

FOS Management 

Contact Us 

For any clarifications or 

enquiries: 

Call: 2206 1200 

Email: 

fos@fos.edu.om 

Visit website: 
www.fos.edu.om 
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Health Awareness 

Kindly ensure you are doing routine checks for head lice on your child. If there 
seems to be a case where head lice is present the student will be sent home, and 
will only be allowed to return back to school when it has cleared, in order to prevent 
the spreading of infestation. We would appreciate parent support in checking your 
son/ daughter’s hair every other week. 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 

Thank you to all parents and guardians who applied to be part of our PTA! Your inter-

est is greatly appreciated. Chosen candidates will be contacted via email by our com-

mittee on Sunday November 3
rd

.  

Tree Day at FOS 

Tree day at FOS will take place on Sunday November 3rd! This is a wonderful op-

portunity for students to plant trees and understand the importance of taking care 

of our planet and environment. Please feel free to discuss the importance of this 

event with your child.  

Non Uniform Day at FOS! 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting our first non-uniform day of the 

year! Our non-uniform day is scheduled for Thursday November 7th. Our non-

uniform day will take place in order to raise money for charity, so we would like to 

kindly encourage our students to make a small donation on the day. A big well 

done to all Grade 9 students and Jena Musa from Grade 8 for designing the post-

ers and planning the event! Please kindly ensure that all students are dressed ap-

propriately.  


